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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 1 0 

3 1 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 4 2 0 

6 5 0 0 

7 5 0 0 

8 9 1 0 

9 7 0 0 

10 11 2 0 

11 13 2 0 

12 32 5 2 

Totals: 91 13 2 

 

 

Our student and parent surveys have concluded and we received the results.  This year, 

we had about the same participation in the survey as last year: 15 parents and 14 students.  

While the participation numbers are not very high, the results do give us an idea of what 

we are doing well as a school and what we still need to improve. 

 

The results of this year's survey indicate that our students and parents feel slightly more 

connected as a school community than they did last year, but this is an area in which we 

would still like to improve.  Although we are online and some of our students never see 

each other, we still want them to feel connected.  Other areas for improvement are 

increasing teacher meetings with students and improving student engagement with the 

curriculum. 

 

The areas in which our school is doing well are in providing flexibility to students and 

families, providing individual instruction, and demonstrating respect for students. 

 

The results of our surveys can be found on our web page. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


